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Market Update

Further to our Market Announcement dated 22 April 2024, Aobo Environmental Technology Limited (the Company)
wishes to reconfirm our Auditor RSM is currently in the course of completing the outstanding audit but completion
has been delayed due to workload issues at the firm, due to it being the peak workload at this time.

The Company is in discussions with our Auditor regarding timelines and will advise shareholders on a revised
completion date shortly.

This announcement has been authorised by the Chairman.

Andrew Smith

Chairman
Aobo Environmental Technology Limited
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